
Hello! 

 

I support an extension of the cannabis application portal deadline and the full processing of all 

applicants who have submitted by October 30. I believe that the program should be working to 

support those trying to maintain compliance, not forcing willing operators out of the program 

due to arbitrary deadlines. 

 

Thank you for taking the time to read this! 

 

Jessi 


